
 
 

 

 
April 2018 

 

Protecting Gods Babies 
 
 
Dear Team Captain/Rep, 

 

 

Our Glendale and Hollywood Clinics are the perfect place for women dealing with 

unplanned pregnancies to hear the truth of the gospel as they come in for free medical and 

counseling services.  Reaching more women through the two clinics will require more 

funds, and we are thankful for your help raising those funds with a Walk for Life team.  

The Walk is Saturday, June 23. More details are in the Walk brochure. 

 
Every $1,200 you and your teammates raise together will provide a full day of client 

services and give abortion-vulnerable women the opportunity to respond to the truth 

by choosing eternal life for themselves and physical life for their babies.   

 
In addition to these eternal rewards, all members of your team who raise $150 or more will 

earn Walk for Life prizes.  Plus, individuals who raise $1,000 or more and Captains of 

Teams who raise $2,000 or more earn a place in Dan’s Dinner Club and an Echo Dot.  The 

individuals who raise $5,000 will receive an Echo Spot.  Remember, the Walk for Life is 

a FREE event!  

 

 

Your responsibilities as a Team Captain include: 

1. Naming your team and inviting people to join it.  

2. Registering your team online and making sure team members register to walk as 

members of your team (either online or with a registration postcard). 

3. Encouraging your team members as they raise life-saving funds. 
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4. Reminding team members when the Walk is, to ensure they get sponsors in time 

and walk with you in Glendale that morning.   

a. You must check in for the whole team.   

b. Team members who are unable to attend the Walk for any reason should 

give their pledge forms and prepaid gifts to you in advance. 

5. Checking your team in at the Walk.  Before checking in, please: 

a. Ensure that each team member’s pledge form is complete and that each 

sponsor’s gift is clearly marked as paid (with “cash” or the check number 

listed) or bill me.  For gifts collected by credit card online, please print each 

walker’s Online Sponsors list from his or her web page and make sure the 

walker’s name is on each page. 

b. Place the cash and checks collected by each walker in an envelope with the 

walker’s name on it and attach it to his or her pledge form. 

c. List all team members with their totals (credit card, cash/check, pledges) on 

your Team Roster and calculate each walker’s total.  Then calculate the 

team’s totals for each column.  Be sure to include yourself!  The roster 

should be attached to the outside of a large envelope and all paperwork for 

the team members listed on it should be enclosed.  If more than one 

roster/envelope is required, please match contents to the names on the roster 

for each envelope. 

 

Please contact Jolene, our event coordinator, at 818-843-0422 if you have any questions 

about these procedures. We hope the enclosed resources and those available at 

goWalkforLife.org will be helpful to you and your team.  Lastly, please stop by the 

Glendale Clinic to pick up your Rep Kit, with a Tile Mate prize included!  

 

Thank you for walking in God’s love and truth with us so that we can continue to serve 

pregnant women and babies in our community.  With your help this will be the best Walk 

for Life yet! 

 
 
Walking with Christ for the Unborn, 

 

 
Dan Steiner    

President/Executive Director 

    

 


